
What’s Up with FFA? At UC Davis our Parli Pro
team competed and got

feedback from college
students who judged the

competition. It was a great
learning experience to

prepare for Gridley Field
Day the next day.¨ - Grace
Loewen (Parli Pro Member)
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Corning FFA has had a great start to the
spring season! Our students‘ CDE and LDE
teams have finished competing and had
great learning experiences. With that
being said, our  Chapter Recruitment
Committee hosted 8th Grade AG Day!
During 8th Grade AG Day students
learned: Welding skills, FFA information
and about our chapter events, what our
agri-science and floral classes consist of ,
and forestry!

FFA Week

We are proud to announce our very own
Parli Pro team , and Claudia Wright made it
to the Regional Speaking contest. 

State Conference
Students will be heading
down to Sacramento on
March 21- to attend the
California State FFA
Convention. Students will
attend a conference
where State Officers will
give retiring addresses
and also do fun activities
outside of our local town.

Show Clinic
Fair students were able
to practice their
showing skills before
fair at Rodgers Ranch. It
was a fun event where
many students helped.
Fair students learned
from experienced
students and judges to
improve their skills.



During FFA week, students
had many ways to engage in
activities during the week. We
held an egg toss during lunch
in which our students
participated, had a breakfast
for our Greenhands, gave our
staff succulents, and had
dress up days for all students.
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 Get Involved!
Our chapter will be hosting a
plant sale on April 9th. Come out
and get your garden plants!

State Conference is coming up...
Sign ups were due and
attending students are excited.

Want to be a Chapter Officer for
the upcoming school year?  
Officer applications come out
March 25 and are due April 5th. 

Banquet 5/8- Students will be
invited to our end of the year
banquet to celebrate the success
of our chapter this year and
recognize outstanding members.
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Fair
Fair is coming up quick so our fair students should:

be prepared with proper show attire
have their animal on track to make weight
be practicing showmanship 
complete fair entries 

FFA Week Lunch BBQ!


